
 

 
 

No. : 5-1(421)/2017-PD                                                                                       Dated: 05.07.2024 
 
From  
 
            Joint Secretary (Admn.)     
 
To  
 

The Directors/Heads of all CSIR National Labs./Instts./Hqrs./Units 
    

Sub:    Clarification on increase of allowances on revision of Dearness Allowance rates 
to 50% w.e.f. 01.01.2024-reg. 

  
Sir/Madam, 
 

I am directed to invite your kind attention to CSIR letters no. 5-1(302)/2015-PD dated 
21.09.2017, 07.11.2017 and 11.05.2018 regarding instructions of Govt. of India on the 
recommendations of the 7th CPC on allowances and its applicability to CSIR employees. Further, 
certain allowances are to be revised on revision of Dearness Allowance to 25% or 50%, as the 
case may be, and revision of rates of such allowances do not require any separate orders. 

 
Consequent upon revision of Dearness Allowance rates to 50% w.e.f. 01.01.2024 by 

Deptt. of Expenditure, Min. of Finance, GoI, OM No. 1/1/2024-E-II (B) dated 12.03.2024 endorsed 
vide CSIR letter No. 5-1(70)/2009-PD dated 15.03.2024, references have been received 
regarding revision of rates of HRA and other allowances. 

 
The matter has been examined in consultation with FA, CSIR and it is clarified that the 

rates of allowances like CEA, HRA, TA/DA, etc., as made applicable to CSIR employees, shall 
be revised w.e.f. 01.01.2024. 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

Under Secretary (PD) 
  

  
Copy to: 
 

1) CSIR Website 
2) Office copy. 
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